
Hello, 
 
I am sending this email in opposition of House Bill 3036. I stand for medical freedom and the right to not 
vaccinate myself nor my children. Mandatory vaccination is a violation of a person’s right and freedom 
to consent to what is put into their bodies. 
 
Children that have sensitivity or allergies to the vaccines will be put at risk. Vaccines can shed and more 
people would get sick with the sudden influx of (forced) vaccination. Since vaccination can reduce the 
effectiveness of your immune system by shocking it into overdrive, thousands of individuals will be more 
likely to contract illnesses.  
 
The most important part is that it is a massive violation of bodily autonomy, and on our most vulnerable 
of citizens.  
 
Thank you for your time. 
 
- A concerned Oregonian. 
 


